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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Despite the cold temperatures, year 6 

thoroughly enjoyed their time at 

Forest School this week.  They 

attempted to dig a hole – not quite 5 

feet deep by 5 feet wide – but they 

tried to bury each other in it!  A huge 

thank you to Jo Bennett who makes 

Forest School so much fun. 
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As the fun starts to build in the run 

up to Christmas here are a few 

reminders about what is going on. 

Tuesday 5th December – KS2 will 

watch the KS1 Nativity 

Friday 8th December – Carol Service 

rehearsal at St Paul’s Church 

Monday 11th December – Winter 

Wonderland – PTFA event for all the 

children 

Monday 11th December – Carol 

Service at St Paul’s 

Wednesday 13th December – Panto 

Trip 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas 

Lunch and Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December – End of term 

1.30pm 

 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

11th December – PTFA Christmas Activities  

11th December – Carol Service 

13th December – Panto Trip 

14th December – Christmas Lunch and jumper 

day 

15th December – End of Term – 1.30pm 

2nd January – Start of Term – 8.55am 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


